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Short turnaround for Darby Photos – Family Photo orders are due Tuesday, Nov. 20 
 

Monday 
Nov. 19 

Tuesday 
Nov. 20 

Wednesday 
Nov. 21 

Thursday 
Nov. 22 

Friday 
Nov 23 

Fall Frenzy this 
week -> Grade 3 
Male ID sts/boys 
Every lunch this 
weekà 
11:40-12:30 
 
 
After School:  
Mad Science 
 
 

Divisions 3, 5, 6, 
8, & 12 to see 
Snow White at 
Salish Secondary 
– walking field 
trip 
 
All Family Photo 
orders are due 
today!!!! 

Divisions 1, 4, & 10 
to see Snow White 
at Salish Secondary 
– walking field trip 
 
After School:  
Go Girls 
Brickz for Kidz 

Leadership students 
– Me to We – 
Rogers Arena 
 
Hot lunch – Boston 
Pizza 

 

Monday 
Nov 26 

Tuesday 
Nov 27 

Wednesday 
Nov 28 

Thursday 
Nov 29 

Friday 
Nov 30 

Fall Frenzy this 
week -> Grade 2 
students   
Every lunch this 
weekà 
11:40-12:30 
 
After School:  
Mad Science 
 
 

Divisions 7 & 11 to 
see Snow White at 
Salish Secondary – 
Walking field trip 

Fruit and Veggie – 
Apples 
 
After School:  
Go Girls 
Brickz for Kidz 

  

 
Fall Frenzy upcoming schedule:  
Nov. 19-23 – Grade 3  Male Identifying Students 
Nov. 26-30 – Grade 2 – all students 
 
Diwali 
Thank-you to Ms. Shniad and the leadership students for giving our students a great Diwali experience.  



 
Christmas Concert:  
We have December 12th scheduled for our Christmas Concert this year.  We will having a 1pm afternoon 
performance for sure and we also again be sending home a commitment form for families in regards to an 
evening concert.   We would love to hold an evening concert on the 12th but cannot do so without parent 
commitment to send their children in the evening to perform.   Please keep an eye out for that commitment 
form coming home soon as it informs our decision whether or not to hold the evening concert which is an 
important event for many of our working families.   
 
Wet Weather:  
After spending time focused on learning, it is vital that students get out of their classrooms and get some 
fresh air and physical activity.  We also live on the West Coast in a very wet climate during the fall, winter, 
and spring months.  Please send your children to school prepared to go outside even if it is raining.  
Raincoats with hoods and boots are important tools for these next few months as the only time we will be 
keeping students in for an inside day is if it is raining heavily.   Getting outside is an important part of 
learning to manage and regulate our behaviour and learning.  Thank-you for sending your children to 
school prepared! 
 
Ms. Maxwell’s trip to Africa:  
We are excited to have our staff member back next 
week but have been thrilled to be a small part of this 
journey with her.  We collectively sent over 120 
pairs of shoes, about $1500, and a play parachute.  
Here are some of the pictures that she has posted on 
the Division 5’s blog and the link to the blog if you 
would like to see more:   
https://kidblog.org/class/mrs-lowey-2018-19/posts 
 
Thank you, Ms. Maxwell for giving our Clayton 
community a chance to serve the world.   
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

We have one 
goal:  To be a 
kind, 
cooperative 
Cougar Family!! 


